
 

 

 
Wednesday, October 1st, 2025 
  
Tomorrow is Fruit and Veggie Day, we will call a runner down during 
the announcements tomorrow for mini Peppers!  
 

If you missed Connexions Class last week and did not pick up your ID card 
please come to the office to pick yours up at lunch or afterschool.  
 
Grade 9 Immunizations Forms need to be returned to the office as soon as 
possible, if you did not receive yours last week, please come to the office to 
pick yours up.  
 
Attention Grade 10 - 12 students: Are you wanting to Challenge a 
language?  The Language Challenge Exam application information is available 
in the Counselling Centre for you to pick-up.  
 
Grade 11 and Grade 12 students are you interested in Business as your post-
secondary field of study? Are you interested in finding out about SFU Beedie 
School of Business? Yes, no not sure! Come to Room 112055 next to the 
band room on Wednesday October 1st at lunchtime and meet with a 
representative from SFU and found out if the Beedie School of Business is a 
right fit for you. 
 
Friday October 3rd is our annual Terry Fox Run. Please bring a “Toonie for 
Terry” and donate to Cancer research during you’re A Block class or you can 
donate using School CashOnline. If everyone brings a toonie we can easily 

raise over $2000 for Cancer Research. Remember to be 
Communicate Like Terry “The bigger your audience, the 
more support you will have and the greater the chance of 
meeting your fundraising goal.” In 1992, the first 
International Terry Fox Runs were held around the world. 
Today over 60 countries participate in the Terry Fox Run 

every year.  

Grade 12 students attending this Friday's Boat Cruise - the list of students 
attending boat cruise is posted on the office windows below the daily 
notices.  If you think you purchased tickets but your name is not listed, see 
Ms. Vaughan today. You should also have received an email with important 
information including times and address, so check your email for more details.  



 

 

  
 
 

McMath Clothing is now available to purchase directly from the supplier – not 
CashOnline. Find the link to order on the school website or 
using the QR code posted on the rolling board outside the office 
or around the school. The deadline to purchase is October 14th 

@ 5pm.  Order yours today! 
 
Attention all Students please get in the habit of regularly checking the PLT 
sign up for new sessions each week. Scan the QR codes posted around the 
school, or McMath school website’s main page. When checking your 
upcoming sessions, please also pay attention to the date of each session so 
that you attend the correct session on the correct date. 
 
Hi wildcats! It's that time of the year again! Dance Team Tryouts are 
happening on Oct 7th! We would love to have you guys audition. Our 

new UPDATED learning dates for the choreo are on 
October 2nd and 3rd. If you are looking to sign up, make sure 
to check out our google form on our instagram 
"mcmathdanceteam". If you're looking to join the dance 
community or just want to try out some new choreo, make sure 
to audition for this 2026 season! Thank you wildcats, see you 

there! 
 

 
Bonne journée McMath! 


